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Assistant director of admissions Johnny Walker leads a group of prospective students and their parents who visited campus yesterday as part of the annual Columbus Day Visit.  
Or

After performing with the TLU choir at the Alumni Lunch at homecoming on Saturday, senior Jenny Lillemon enjoys Bulldog Alley.  
From the Provost

The faculty position announcements for teacher education, computer science, English studies, and sociology and criminal justice are available online and by clicking here.
http://www.tlu.edu/jobs_at_tlu_job_postings
News

Dr. Alicia Gresham will be speaking about interviewing skills today at 9:30 a.m., during convo hour, in the Dunne Conference Center.  There will be donuts and juice. Students are asked to come with questions.  This event is sponsored by the American Marketing Association as part of AMA Marketing Week activities. 

The Cross Cultural Reflections class will be making presentations about their study abroad experiences today, Oct. 9, at 4 p.m. in Langner Hall 114.  For more information or questions, please contact Charla Bailey at ext. 8098 or at cbailey@tlu.edu.
Want to study in the Czech Republic?  There will be an informational session about the trip to the Czech Republic at 7:30 p.m. tonight in Tschoepe Hall 201 by Dr. Robin Bisha and Dr. Alicia Gresham.  The trip will be sponsored by the business and communication studies departments and will take place during May 2008.  Any students interested in learning more about the trip are invited to attend.
Hellos and good-byes

Director of Publications Yoshi Guy's last day with us is this Friday, Oct. 12.  Next week she leaves for Pembroke, North Carolina where she'll join husband Roger who accepted a teaching position at UNC-Pembroke this semester.  To wish Yoshi farewell we'll have a cake and punch reception in the Heritage Center meeting rooms in Beck at 10 a.m. Friday.  All are invited to attend. 

Miscellaneous

APSS wants to thank everyone in the TLU community who helped with the recent raffle.  The raffle was a big success.  The winners of the prizes are as follows:  1st prize Dr. Maria Avalos, 2nd prize Dr. Deb Hettinger, 3rd prize Della Hicks, 4th prize Dottie Hougen, 5th prize Susan Storrie, 6th prize Barbara Wright, 7th prize Gail Randle, 8th prize Kathy Hartman, 9th prize Patsy Ingmire, 10th prize Minnie Rivera, 11th prize Tom Jones, 12th prize Cinda Crews and 13th prize Brenda Schumann.  Again, we thank everyone who helped us with the raffle.

 Photo

On Sunday, Oct.7, Dr. Deb Hettinger, who serves as sponsor for the TLU chapter of the Texas Academy of Science, accompanied members of the organization to Austin to attend the Texas Parks and Wildlife EXPO, an annual event designed to educate people about nature conservation, which was attended by 33,000 visitors over the weekend.  TLU’s chapter of the Texas Academy served as EXPO volunteers to help administer the many activities. Pictured, left to right, are TAS historian Briea DiMarco, Jackie Rodriguez, TAS secretary Christa Urbiola, TAS president Patrice Love, Sierra Tesch, Clarissa Placencia, and Brianne Hughes.

